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E-mail  adminoffice@glenwood.hants.sch.uk 
 

 
9th June 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents & Carers 
 
SCHOOL DISCO Thursday 23rd June 2022 
 
We are delighted to offer your child the opportunity to attend our school disco on 
Thursday 23rd June. The disco will be from 6-7.30pm and be supervised by school 
staff. Squash and water will be provided.  
 
The disco is kindly being provided free by a carer and so all proceeds will be going to 
school funds. We are asking for a £2 entry fee to attend the disco. There will be a 
separate room available for any parents and carers that wish to stay for the evening 
with refreshments available but we would also appreciate any extra chaperones to 
help with the juice bar and of course the dancing! 
 
If you would like your child to attend the disco please complete and return the reply 
slip below along with the £2 entry fee. 
 
Yours faithfully 

 
Mrs A Williams 
Deputy Headteacher   
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

SCHOOL DISCO 23rd June 2022 
 
Pupil’s name: …………………………………………………  Tutor Group: …………… 
 
I would like the above named pupil to attend the disco on Thursday 23rd June and 
enclose a £2 payment. I understand that I will need to arrange transport for my child 
to be dropped off at 6pm and collected at 7.30pm. I am able* / unable* to stay and 
help at the disco.  
 
Signed: ………………………………………… Parent/Carer   Date: …………………… 
 
 
Pupil will be collected by:…………………………………………………………………… 
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